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______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
I am writing in opposition of HB 4141.    
 
This is a poorly conceived bill that must die.   To restrict the sales of petroleum diesel for use in 
motor vehicles that many Oregonians rely on for operation is yet another slap in the face to our 
way of life and our livelihoods – this must stop now. 
 
Oregon’s economy relies on the use and availability of diesel fuel.  For the past two years 
government has rushed to issue mandates and other significant changes in the name of 
“science”.  Yet they have done so without solid evidence and plans that ensure that this can and 
should be done, that our economy can sustain such monumental changes without absolutely 
collapsing our systems and putting people’s economic future at risk.   It’s all about control and 
restricting freedom of choice. 
 
I urge you to vote NO to this Bill. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


